Billy Timmons

From: StormWaterLessThan1 <Stormwaterlessthan1@dhec.sc.gov>

Sent: Thursday, December 2, 2021 12:16 PM

To: Billy Timmons

Cc: Ted Felder; mjohnson@clarendonfirerescue.com; Jason Dennis
(jdennis@clarendonfirerescue.com)

Subject: Re: Clarendon Fire Rescue Station 10

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

**1f you have already received this email for the project submitted, please disregard**

We are in receipt of your Non-Coastal Stormwater Less than One-Acre (LTOA) Notification.

Please allow this email to serve as confirmation of the Department's receipt of the notification form. Via
submittal of this form, you have complied with your obligation for notification under the S.C. Stormwater
Management Regulations and your notification has been placed on file with the Department (SCDHEC).

If you are certain your site meets all LTOA program requirements, you may proceed with construction
activities identified in the notification submitted to the Department. Please note that ONLY construction
activities identified in your notification may be performed at your site. The operator of the activity is
responsible for compliance with the plan and assuring no sediment is discharged off-site or to Waters of the
State. The operator is also responsible for obtaining any additional approvals that may be necessary for the
planned activity.

Please be aware, the Department may conduct periodic inspections of your project/site and failure to meet all
applicable requirements, as defined by the Department or the respective MS4, or failure to comply resulting in
discharge of sediment to Waters of the State and/or adjacent properties may subject you to applicable
penalties under the S. C. Pollution Control Act.

If you are not certain your site meets all LTOA program requirements or if you have additional questions, do
not proceed with construction activities. Please review the information on the following links and contact the
Department or, if applicable, the respective MS4.

http://www.scdhec.gov/Environment/WaterQuality/Stormwater/WheretoApply/
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http://www.scdhec.gov/environment/WaterQuality/Stormwater/lessthanlacre/

http://www.scdhec.gov/Environment/docs/nonCoastal-LT1A.pdf

If you have further questions, please call 803-898-4300 and ask for Stormwater Permitting.

Sincerely,

The Division of Dam Safety and Stormwater Permitting

From: Billy Timmons <btimmons@clarendoncountygov.org>

Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 9:57 PM

To: StormWaterLessThanl <Stormwaterlessthanl@dhec.sc.gov>

Cc: Billy Timmons <btimmons@clarendoncountygov.org>; Ted Felder <tfelder@clarendoncountygov.org>;
mjohnson@clarendonfirerescue.com <mjohnson@clarendonfirerescue.com>; Jason Dennis
(jdennis@clarendonfirerescue.com) <jdennis@clarendonfirerescue.com>

Subject: Clarendon Fire Rescue Station 10

*** Caution. This is an EXTERNAL email. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email.
kksk

SCDHEC,
Attached is NOI application for less than 1 acre disturbance and plans with ECP.
Thank you,

William A. Timmons, PE
Clarendon County Engineer
411 Sunset Drive

Manning, SC 29102

Office: 803-433-3256

Fax: 803-435-2208
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